
 

Office of the President 

 

 

October 2, 2013 

Daemen College              

Faculty and Staff 

                    

Dear Colleagues,  

I am writing to inform you that Dr. Robert Marshall, third President of Daemen College (1973-1996),   

has passed away after a prolonged illness. 

Bob is credited with helping to stabilize the College in a difficult time of its history.    

I know that he and his family will be in our thoughts at this difficult moment.   

Best regards, 

 

Gary A. Olson                                   

President 
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